Infectious Disease in Africa Symposium

Only a few more days left to apply for the 5th Infectious Disease in Africa symposium, to be held at University of Cape Town. This is a unique partnership between UCT and Duke University that fosters the knowledge of the immunology behind TB, HIV and malaria. The symposium is designed for young investigators in Africa and we have funding to provide 12 fully paid scholarships for aspiring young scientists. Please click on the links below to download the flyer and application form and send in your abstract today. The meeting this year will feature global leaders in HIV, TB and malaria with an emphasis on paediatric immunology and immune regulation.